
 

From: HGSE Office of the Registrar <registrar@gse.harvard.edu> 
Sent: Friday, February 17, 2023 2:07 PM 
Subject: ACTION REQUIRED - Course Evaluations Final Reminder 
  

  
Dear HGSE Student,   
  
 
I hope this email finds you well! You are receiving this email because you still have not completed your J-
Term course evaluation(s). It is an institutional requirement that students complete course evaluations 
for each class in which they are enrolled. Please accept this email as a final reminder to complete your 
pending course evaluation(s). If you have not completed your course evaluation(s) by 
Tuesday, February 21 by 11:59am ET, a diploma hold will be added to your account if you are graduating 
this May, or an enrollment hold if you are a part-time student. 
   
Please let me know if you have any questions.  
   
Best wishes,  
   
Miguel Sahagún, Ph.D. | Registrar of the Harvard Graduate School of Education  
Harvard University | Longfellow Hall | 13 Appian Way | Cambridge MA 02138 | registrar.gse.harvard.edu | 
he him his | Hablo español  
 
 
This message is intended for the designated recipient(s). It may contain confidential or proprietary information and may be subject to 
confidentiality protections. If you are not a designated recipient, you may not review, copy, or distribute this message or any information it 
contains. If you received this in error, please notify the sender by replying to the email and deleting this message. Thank you. 
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